Qyster Bay Cove Police Award Ceremony

Mayor Charles Goulding along with Police Commissioners, Trustee George Sheehan and
Seth Lublin, and Police Chief Kevin Cronin are proud to announce that on Wednesday,
March 13, 2019, Sergeant Ted Mergel, Officer Mike Distefano and Officer Sean Rourke
were honored in an awards ceremony by Laurel Hollow Mayor Dan DeVita and Legislator
Josh Lafazan. The citations were given on behalf of the Village of Laurel Hollow for
saving a resident’s life.

From Left to Right, Police Commissioner Seth Lublin, Laurel Hollow Mayor Dan DeVita,
Officer Mike Distefano, Sergeant Ted Mergel, Nassau County Legislator Josh Lafazan, Officer
Sean Rourke, Police Commissioner and Trustee George Sheehan, Oyster Bay Cove Mayor
Charles Goulding and Police Chief Kevin Cronin.



